
Dance Festival Report by Olivia  

 

Last Thursday, we went to a dance 

festival at Highgate school.  Rosie 

and Biba (former members of 

Muswell Hill Primary School) taught 

us an amazing routine to be performed. When we got to the 

festival, we had a workshop with Coby, who was a student in the 

dance programme at that school and he taught us some tap 

dance. Finally, we got to perform our dance and watch the other 

schools perform their routines too. It was so much fun! 
 


